Massachusetts Bass Federation
March 2016 Directors Meeting

Meeting called to order at 7:45 PM by President Joe McKinnon

Attendance: Missing were:  Avid Anglers, Forge Pond, Mystic Valley, Green Water, Rusty Hook and Extreme.

Treasures Report: Pete read his report and listed all outstanding bills.  Motion was made by All State, seconded by Yankee to pay all bills, and accept Pete’s report.  Motion passed

Awards Banquet:  Joe talked about the Federation Awards Banquet

Youth Committee:  Clubs need to sign up to fulfill the Youth Tournament mandate in our by-laws. Sites and dates are below.  Contact Bob to sign-up.
May 7th Wallum Pond          (Full)
June 11th South Watuppa        (Need Clubs)
June 25th Mashpee/Wakeby     (Need Clubs)

Scholarship Report:  The 2016 scholarship applications have started to arrive.  You can get an application on the Mass Bass website.  

Conservation Report:  Director Seth McNary went to a conservation meeting put on by the Merrimac River Watershed Council.  He hopes to be able to work with them in the future on clean-ups or other issues.

Tournament Report:  The Tournament Trail for 2016 is set.  
May 15th Long Pond Lakeville
June 19th Connecticut River Oxbow
July 17th  Lake Winnipesaukee, West Alton
August 28th Lake Cochituate, Natick
TOC October 15th Big Squam.

State Team:  The 2016 State Team Opens will be held on the following dates. Permits are in hand.
April 30th at Webster Lake, MA at Point Breeze
May 7th, at Lake Wequaquet
June 4th Lake Cochituate
July 9th Lake Winnipesaukee

August.

Old Business:  None
New Business: None  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting Reminders for next Month:  Meeting will be held on April 19th.  Don’t forget to get your dues in for 2016.  


Meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM
